You re Inuited

Pack 242 will be holding our Summer Flag Retirement
Ceremony in June and would like to invite our fellow
Aquia District Packs to join us.

Lion’s Park

1200 Aquia Drive, Stafford, VA
Saturday, June 15th at 1lam

We look forward to seeing you there! Do you know someone who would be
interested in this event? Please invite them to come with you.
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If you have flags to retire:

Please email Emily (Pack 242 Committee Chair) at Pack242Aquia@gmail.com to
coordinate. Please include the number of flags you will be bringing and the number
of scouts you think will attend from your unit.

If you do not have flags to retire:
Every scout and scouter who would like to be a part of our ceremony is welcome to
join us. We will have plenty of flags on hand that are in need of retirement.



